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Knights of Columbus Gales Ferry Supports The Arc Eastern Connecticut 
 

GROTON—The Gales Ferry Our Lady’s Shrine Chapter #7054 of the Knights of Columbus 

awarded $600—the proceeds of its 2020 Tootsie Roll Drive—to The Arc Eastern 

Connecticut. Thanks to the support of the Knights of Columbus, The Arc’s Community Life & 

Advocacy (CL&A) component has been able to continue to provide a variety of programs 

during the pandemic, including virtual self-advocacy groups and health and fitness activities, 

including Special Olympics, to over 145 people with intellectual and developmental disabilities 

(IDD) from eastern Connecticut. “We are so lucky to have the Knights of Columbus as a 

community partner,” notes CL&A Program Coordinator Debbie Densmore. “They’ve been 

great advocates and supporters of our mission for many years.”  

 

All The Arc’s programs stress equality of opportunity and choice, helping people with IDD live 

their best lives. For more information on the Community Life & Advocacy program and other 

programs offered by The Arc ECT, please contact Denise Tift at (860) 889-4435, ext. 116. 

 

 

[photo caption: Dennis Pelletier of the Gales Ferry Knights of Columbus presents a check to 
The Arc ECT DSO Program Supervisor Tammie Gromko at the agency’s Employment 

Transition Center in Groton.] 

 


